
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ministry Minute 

 
Loving Hands Sandwich Ministry 

 
Our Loving Hands Ministry was formed in July 2019 to help serve a food deficit in our 

community.  Mercer County Health Department in conjunction with the Mercer Foundation 
for Health has a grant for a Mental Health Program.  It was discovered at that time that many 

families, especially those with children, did not have adequate food or the means to obtain 
more food. 

 
So AUMC stepped up to help fill this need.  Each 2nd Tuesday at 1:30 PM and 4th Tuesday at 

6:30 PM, we meet to prepare sandwiches, frozen casseroles, and food packs which the 
recipient can prepare themselves.  Soup and cookies have also been provided.  We encourage 
many to join this team to help prepare the food or provide a monetary donation, both within 

our congregation and other community members who want to help to eliminate this food 
insecurity issue. 

 

This past year we have provided over 6000 meals for our hungry 
community families. 

 


